
Dear Homeowners, 

We hope this letter finds you well. As the holiday season approaches, we would like to remind 

all homeowners of the decoration expectations set forth by our Homeowners' Association (HOA) 

to maintain the aesthetic appeal of our community. 

Decoration Guidelines 

• Decorations should not obstruct pathways or common areas. 

• All lights and decorations must be in working order and securely fastened. 

• Please avoid using excessively loud music or noisy decorations. 

• Natural decorations (e.g., wreaths, garlands) are encouraged. 

• All decorations must be removed within two weeks after the end of the holiday season. 

Community Spirit 

Let's work together to create a festive atmosphere that enhances our neighborhood's beauty. We 

appreciate your cooperation in following these guidelines. 

Thank you for your attention and contribution to our community! 

Sincerely, 

The Homeowners' Association Board 


